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Blue Angels Continue Air Show Season 
 

PENSACOLA, Fla. – The Navy Flight Demonstration Squadron, the Blue Angels, 

will resume all previously scheduled performances for the 2011 season beginning with 

Quad City Air Show in Davenport, Iowa, June 18-19.  

During the past two weeks, the Blue Angels completed rigorous training and air 

show demonstration practice to integrate Capt. Greg McWherter, the new commanding 

officer and flight leader, back into the flight demonstration team.  Capt. McWherter last 

served with the Blue Angels as their commanding officer during the 2010 season. 

The Blue Angels look forward to continuing to represent the Navy and Marine 

Corps service members around the world. 

 For more information, call:  Lt. Katie Kelly, Public Affairs Officer for the Blue 

Angels, at:  (850) 452-3955. 
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